
How about getting ahead for 2024 and make sure 
your chosen sire/s, whether that be for natural or 
AI mating, have been sire verified and tested for 
genetic conditions. 
This will make it easier to sire verify and register 
your 2024 born calves. 

If you have any difficulties when 
completing your calf registrations, 
please contact Registry.
 
E:  registry@pbbnz.com 
P:  06 323 4484

Keep up to date with all things registry 
including tip sheets.

angusnz.com

PBB registry has been working alongside AngusNZ 
to update and regulate the rules around calf registrations. 
Below are the important points you need to know 
prior to submitting your calf entries.

Get Ahead

Important
•	Calf registration forms are for calves born between 

1st January 2023 - 31st December 2023.  The year 
number for 2023 born calves is ‘23’

•	Cut-off date for calf registrations is 31st May 2024

•	Ensure your sires are DNA tested with a SNP profile, 
sire verification and are genetic tested*

•	All dams born 2018 and onwards are sire verified

How do you currently submit 
your calf entries? Take a look 
at the below options and get in 
touch with the registry team 
if you want advice.

•	 Internet Solutions via ‘LOGIN’ on the 
top right corner of the AngusNZ website

•	Livestock Management Software

•	Pre-populated registration form 
on request (Registry can email this)

*For sires born before 01/01/2019, they can be free untested of all genetic conditions.
*AngusNZ encourage members to take the chance to also Dam Verify their animals at no extra cost as Full Parentage is included 
in the AngusGS testing through Neogen/PBB.
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